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IN SUPPORT OF HB 3202 

 

Light pollution imperils migrating birds, impacts entire ecosystems, contributes to 

climate change and obscures our view of the night sky! Many other states (including 

California, Colorado, Connecticut, Hawaii, New Mexico, Arizona and Texas) have 

standards in place to control LP and we need to step up our game in Oregon.  

 

I hope that you will be a yes vote for House Bill 3202, in order to help improve wildlife 

welfare, human health, and our environment generally. 

 

Many other states have taken such steps already. This bill helps prevent birds and 

nocturnal animals from being adversely affected by over-illumination, as well as the 

effects on our own health and safety. 

 

Let's protect our night skies now while we still have them, instead of trying to restore 

them after they're gone! 

 

Thanks, 

Megan Ouchida 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Megan Ouchida 

Portland 


